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On the completion of a joint project with the OSCE to dispose of 
rocket fuel components 

 
 
Mr. Chairperson, 
 
 We should like to inform our esteemed colleagues about the completion of a joint 
project with the OSCE to dispose of liquid rocket fuel components (melange, samin and 
TM-185) in Belarus. 
 
 This project was carried out in accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding 
between the Republic of Belarus and the OSCE, signed on 15 June 2015 by the Belarusian 
Minister of Defence and the OSCE Secretary General. The project resulted in the export of 
around 690 tonnes of hazardous chemicals from the territory of Belarus, which posed a 
serious threat to the population and the environment. 
 
 On 11 June, the Ministry of Defence of the Republic of Belarus hosted an official 
ceremony dedicated to the completion of this project. Andrei Ravkov, Minister of Defence of 
Belarus, Ambassador Marcel Peṧko, Director of the Conflict Prevention Centre of the OSCE 
Secretariat, Christina Johannesson, Ambassador of Sweden to Belarus, and Sergei Ushakov, 
General Director of the Russian contracting company OOO NPF “Technoazot”, took part in 
the event. As part of the ceremony, representatives of Belarus, the OSCE and the contracting 
company signed the final certificates on the completion of the project. 
 
 Taking this opportunity, we express our sincere gratitude to Ambassador 
Marcel Peṧko, the OSCE Secretariat and the contracting company for their support and 
excellent co-operation in the implementation of the project, and to Sweden for the allocation 
of funds without which its implementation would have been impossible. 
 
 We should also like to note that during the implementation of the project, Belarus 
consolidated concrete experience and effective practices, which it is ready to share with other 
countries that have similar problems with liquid rocket fuel components. 
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 In conclusion, we reaffirm Belarus’s readiness to co-operate constructively with the 
OSCE Secretariat and with other interested parties in the framework of joint projects in the 
Organization’s politico-military dimension. 
 
 Thank you, Mr. Chairperson. 


